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From: @communitygroup.eu>
Sent: 22 January 2016 12:38
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard

Enterprise

Thank you very much, we look forward to the meeting. Mr  mobile number is + .

Best,

From:
Sent: mardi 19 janvier 2016 10:25
To: @communitygroup.eu>
Cc: @communitygroup.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Mr. 

Sorry for the late reply!
15:15 on 27th January is ok for Mr. Wiewiorowski. Here is Mr. Wiewiorowski's mobile phone number: +32

.
May I have Mr.  phone number as well in case there is a delay or something else.

Thanks in advance

Best regards

Administrative Assistant
 (+32) |  +32 |  MTS 
Email
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

@EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.
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From: @communitygroup.eu]
Sent: 12 January 2016 20:04
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

I have checked with Mr  and he is able to meet on the 27th. Would immediately after Mr
Wiewiorowski’s speech, at 15.15, be a convenient time to meet.
If not, a meeting before his speech would also be possible.

Best,

From:
Sent: mardi 12 janvier 2016 19:11
To: '
Cc: @communitygroup.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

Thanks for your quick response on this. In principle, that sounds fine as Mr  will also be attending
the conference on the 27th.
I will get in touch with him to doublecheck his availability on the 27th and get back to you with a suggested
time.

Best,

From:
Sent: mardi 12 janvier 2016 15:02
To: @communitygroup.eu>
Cc: @communitygroup.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Mr. ,

Unfortunately Mr. Wiewiorowski will be on mission on 25 and 26 January 2016 but he will be happy to meet
you in the frame of the CPDP conference.
You can both meet there if this ok for you. Mr. Wiewiorowski will be speaking on 27th at 2pm.

Thanks in advance

Best regards
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Administrative Assistant
 (+32) |  +32 |  MTS
Email
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

@EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: @communitygroup.eu]
Sent: 12 January 2016 14:28
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

You may remember that back in November we were in contact regarding a potential meeting
between Mr Wiewiorowski and Mr ,  at Hewlett Packard
Enterprise. In the end, we were not able to follow up on this, as Mr  cancelled his trip given
the security situation in Brussels at the time.

Mr  has now rearranged his trip to Brussels and will be here on 25 and 26 January. He
would very much like to arrange a meeting with Mr Wiewiorowski in order to discuss the ongoing
safe harbour negotiations as well as the implementation of the General Data Protection Regulation.

Mr Pradelles availabilities for a meeting are:

- 26 Jan – all day, except between 15.00 and 16.30 (it is his preference to have a meeting on
the 26th if possible)

- 25 Jan – afternoon

Would Mr Wiewiorowski be available for a meeting on either of these days? Looking forward to
hearing from you.

Best wishes,

Community Public Affairs
6 Place Poelaert - 1000 Brussels – Belgium
Office: +32
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Mob: +32
Mail to: communitygroup.eu
Learn more: www.communitypublicaffairs.eu

From:
Sent: mercredi 25 novembre 2015 15:07
To: @communitygroup.eu>
Cc: @communitygroup.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard Enterprise

Dear Mr 

Thank you for your e-mail!

Best regards

Administrative Assistant
 (+32) |  +32 |  MTS 
Email
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

@EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: @communitygroup.eu]
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard
Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

I am afraid that with the IAPP being cancelled and the current situation in Brussels, Mr
is no longer coming to Brussels on those dates and will have to cancel the

meeting. We would still very much like to organise a meeting with Mr Mr. Wiewiorowski in
the future and will be back in touch when we have an idea when Mr  will next be in
Brussels. We hope we can arrange something then. Sorry for any inconvenience.

Best wishes,
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From:
Sent: mardi 24 novembre 2015 12:46
To:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard
Enterprise

Dear Mr 

The IAPP conference being cancelled, would Mr.  still want to see Mr.
Wiewiorowski at our premises or the meeting is cancelled too?

Thanks in advance

Best regards

Administrative Assistant
 (+32) |  +32 |  MTS 
Email
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

@EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From: communitygroup.eu]
Sent:
To:
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett
Packard Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

I can now confirm that the most convenient time for Mr  would actually be
3pm on the 2nd December (sorry to send contradictory emails) at the Square
meeting centre.
Attending will be Mr  ( , HPE) and a colleague
of mine, Mr ( , Community Public Affairs).

Would you be able to share the contact phone number for Mr Wiewiorowski so that
we can be sure to meet him without any complications.
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Best,

From:
Sent: lundi 16 novembre 2015 12:54
To: '
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett
Packard Enterprise

Dear Ms ,

Thanks for your follow up. The slot on the 1st December at 11:30 on the EDPS
premises is likely to be the most convenient for Mr . However, I am just
waiting on confirmation on whether one of his colleagues (Ms ) is
also able to join the meeting. I will get back to you with a final confirmation as soon
as possible.

Best,

From:
Sent: mercredi 11 novembre 2015 14:50
To: @communitygroup.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett
Packard Enterprise

Dear Mr 

Mr. Wiewiorowski would be pleased to meet Mr.  either in the premises of
EDPS on 1st December at 11:30 either in the Square Conference on 2nd December at
3 pm before his panel starting at 4:30.
It might be easier for Mr.  to meet Mr. Wiewiorowski at the venue of IAPP
Congress.

Could you please let me know what suits Mr. best?

Thanks in advance

Best regards

Administrative Assistant
 (+32) |  +3 |  MTS 40
Email
European Data Protection Supervisor
Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels
Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

@EU_EDPS www.edps.europa.eu

This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential.
Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended
recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as
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they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot
guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

Od: @communitygroup.eu]
Wysłano: 10 listopada 2015 12:13
Do: WIEWIOROWSKI Wojciech
DW: ; 
Temat: Meeting request: ,  Hewlett Packard
Enterprise

Dear Mr Wiewiorowski,

I am writing on behalf of our client, Hewlett Packard Enterprise (HPE) to request a
meeting between you and HPE’s 

, . We would like to take this opportunity to discuss
with you the ongoing negotiations on the Safe Harbour decision as well as the
adoption of the new Regulation on Data Protection. HPE has been supportive of the
current reform of privacy rules in Europe as a necessary regulatory condition to the
Digital Single Market. Like the EDPS, HPE sees trust as a competitive advantage for
companies and has been a huge proponent of accountability and privacy by design
as a way to restore confidence to data processing activities. However, recent
developments with an impact on transatlantic transfers have blurred our perception
of the EU’s future digital ecosystem.

, who has recently assumed a new role as 
following Hewlett Packard’s split, will be in Brussels for the IAPP Congress in
December. We would like to propose a meeting on the 1st of December anytime as
of 10:30am, the 2nd from 2:30pm to 4:30pm or the 3rd anytime between 10:45 and
lunch time. Please, let us know when it would be the most convenient for you to
meet us.

Best regards,

Community Public Affairs
6 Place Poelaert - 1000 Brussels – Belgium
Office: +32 
Mob: +32
Mail to: @communitygroup.eu
Learn more: www.communitypublicaffairs.eu


